
From: Harriet Steddy   
Sent: 28 June 2019 08:42 
To: Manston Airport <ManstonAirport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: TR020002 Manston DCO 

  

Good morning Inspectors 

  

My name is Harriet Steddy, I recorded a video for you with my friend Tim.  I hope you remember 
me.   

  

I have .  I live very near the school in Chatham Street. 

  

I have found it very hard to understand a lot of what is going on with the DCO but I have read some 
of the things people have written in to you. 

  

I think what the people who want to build the airport are saying is that the school will get protected 
from the noise.   

  

I think they are saying that I will not have help where I live.  I think they are also saying that there 
will be planes flying in at night.  I have found this bit very confusing. 

  

This is not fair to me,  and I am anxious and scared of noise and I have a  
 as well as all of the other things I have. 

  

Just because I am not at school any more, I am still a person and I still need to sleep and not live 
under pollution. 

  

My life will be very difficult if I cannot sleep and I am scared that I will be ill all the time. 

  

Please Inspectors make sure that people like me are not hurt by this examination. 
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Thank you Inspectors.  .  I am scared of people being cross with 
me. 

  

Thank you.  Harriet. 
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